
PATRICIA ANN BOFFARDI
November 19, 1938 - October 24, 2023

Patricia  Ann  Boffardi
(Rogers),  of  Bethel  Park,  PA,
passed  away  Tuesday,
October  24,  2023,  in  Wesley
Chapel,  FL,  at  age  84,  with
her  son  and  daughter-in-law
close  by.  She  is  survived  by
her  son,  Steven  Bennett
Boffardi, his wife Heather and
her  daughter,  Ce’Nedra;  her
brother-in-law,  Patsy  Boffardi
and  wife  Terri  of  Toana,  VA;
nephews,  Gary  O’Reilly,  John
O’Reilly  and  his  partner
Christine  Gordon  of  Stone

Ridge, NY; as well as many beloved cousins and extended
family. She was preceded in death by her beloved husband,
Dr. Bennett P. Boffardi.

Patricia was a graduate of St. John’s University in Queens,
NY, with a bachelor’s of science, a certificate of teaching & a
master’s  degree  in  mathematics.  After  a  career  teaching
middle school  math in Long Island and Chicago, she dove
into a fulfilling career as a mother and home maker in Bethel
Park, PA. She was a member of the Bethel Park Elementary
PTA, The Bethel Park Garden Club and an active supporter of
Boy Scout Troop 225.

Patricia was a devout Catholic. She was a member of St.
Valentine’s Catholic Church since moving to Bethel Park in
1973 and was a faithful attendee of Mass. She, along with
her  husband  Bennett,  were  season  pass  holders  to  the
Pittsburgh  Symphony  Orchestra  and  regularly  attended
performances  enjoying  classical,  contemporary  and  the
pops.  Patricia  and  Bennett  participated  in  numerous
fundraising efforts on behalf of the PSO and made charitable
giving a regular part of their lives.

Family and friends will be received Monday, December 4,
2023, from 2-4 and 6-8 p.m. at PAUL HENNEY CREMATION
&  FUNERAL  TRIBUTES,  5570  Library  Road,  Bethel  Park.
Mass of Christian Burial will be offered Tuesday, December 5,
2023, 10 a.m. at St. Valentine Catholic Church, 2710 Ohio St.,
Bethel Park. Burial will follow at Queen of Heaven Catholic
Cemetery, 2900 Washington Rd., Canonsburg, PA.

In  lieu  of  flowers,  her  son Steven asks  that  you please
think fondly of Patricia while eating a chocolate ice cream
cone. Donations in her memory may be made to Alzheimer’s
Research & Prevention Foundation at PO Box 30783, Tucson,
AZ 85751-0783.
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